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Update: 

 
Groundbreaking for a new plant: 
 

Suprajit is pleased to inform that the groundbreaking ceremony for its 
new plant at Vallam Vadagal Village, SIPCOT Industrial Area, Tamilnadu, 
was held on 5th November 2014. This new cable plant expected to be 
operational in the year 2015-16, will cater to the requirement of 
customers in that area. The groundbreaking ceremony was attended by 
Terabayashi-san, Managing Director, Hagio-san, Director – Purchase and 
Higaki-san, GM-Purchase of India Yamaha Motor Pvt. Ltd. 

 
CRISIL Rating: 
 

We are pleased to inform you that CRISIL has assigned AA-/Stable and A1+ 
for the long-term and short-term facilities of the Company. This rating is 
one notch higher for the long-term bank facilities as compared to rating 
assigned by ICRA and India rating. 


